
 

Monday Memo 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
I am so sorry that we have not sent out a Friday Flyer for two weeks; hopefully this 
brief Monday Memo (thank you for the name Mrs Leigh) will inform you of key 
information for the next couple of weeks. 
 
Snowy weather 
Hopefully we will not need to close the school again due to weather conditions, if we 
do need to we will follow exactly the same procedures as we did on Friday 
(1/2/2019) as it seemed to work well.  Any feedback you have is very welcome. 
 
Any decision to close the school would not be taken lightly, and would be made in 
partnership with Mrs Taylor (the Headteacher of St Paul’s Junior School and 
Wokingham Borough Council).  We would notify parents by 7:00 am in the morning 
by text, on the website and by informing local radio stations.  Please make sure we 
have an up to date number and that you know how to check our website. 
 

           
 
Valentine’s Day Disco 
We will be having our Valentine’s Day Discos on Thursday 14th February 2019: 
 Year 1: 4:00 – 5:15 pm 
 Year 2: 5:30 – 6:45 pm 
Please complete the form that has been sent home and place in the post box by 
Friday 8th February at the latest.  Please remember to enclose a payment of £3:00.  
Please also complete key information about after school club.  No tickets will be 
issued; you child’s name will be added to a list. 
 
Class Photographs 
Class photographs will take place on Thursday 7th February during the school day; 
this will be organised internally by our admin team and no additional arrangements 
need to be in place. 
 

 
 

 

https://www.walter.wokingham.sch.uk/website 
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And finally….. 
The cold weather is going to keep on coming, please ensure that your children have 
everything they need to keep them warm in the playground and during P.E. lessons. 
Please make sure everything is named.  If you have any difficulty in providing what 
your child needs, for whatever reason, please contact me on 
head@walter.wokingham.sch.uk or by phone on 01189780825 or if you would 
prefer, speak to Mrs Janes in the office.  We will be happy to help. 

 
Have a good week. 
Judy Wheeler: Headteacher  
Monday 4th February 2019 
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